
FAQ n.117062

FAQs:
Considerations “at the departure airport”, Passenger Health Safety - COVID-19,
Passengers

Question:
Are there any special luggage handling processes due to COVID-19?

Answer:
Some airports have special baggage disinfection measures in place. You should
bear this in mind when choosing which check-in luggage to take on your trip and
avoid bags that could be damaged or disfigured if treated with disinfectant. For
more information, contact your airline and the airports you will depart from, arrive
at and transit through. 
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